CORRESPONDENCE
11/20/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12621-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 2:48 PM

To: '‘Pat Fowler'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Proposed rate increase

Good Afternoon,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Pat Fowler <patfow@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 2:08 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Proposed rate increase

Dear Sir or Madam
| understand you will be considering another rate increase for Utilities Inc in Seminole County, FL.

As a resident of Seminole County | would like to voice my objection to this proposed rate increase. We have seen many
increases since our services were taken over by Utilities Inc and my rates have quadrupled and continue to increase.

| strongly encourage a rejection of this proposal and appreciate your assistance in this matter.
Thanking you in advance,
Patricia Fowler

249 Springside Rd
Longwood, FL 32779

Sent from my iPhone





